Brothers,

I pray that you've all had a great summer! The events of this last week convince me of 
the importance of what we stand for: pray, patriotism and a shared camaraderie. Our 
church, community and country need councils like ours more than ever.

Our upcoming meeting is schedule for Tuesday, September 7th. Officer's meeting at 5:00 
pm, council meeting at 6:00 pm in the church hall (cafeteria). Our attendance at these 
meetings has been fantastic and I ask all brother knights to consider taking an hour or 
two, once a month to join us. I will keep my commitment to keeping our council meeting to 
one hour.

Our last highway cleanup is fast approaching; September 25th and 8:00 am. Please call Don 
Sager at 920-918-8166 if you can help. Don's team have done a great job, helping to 
beautify our community.

Under the title, if you do a good job, people will notice. The marketing Committee of SJB 
School have requested our help with the 125th Anniversary! They would like us to help and 
manage a Brat Fry for the Sunday, October 17th event. we will discuss at the meeting but 
please let me know if you'd be able to help!

We have five September birthdays to celebrate: Jeffrey Mattes on September 5th; Darian 
Sager on September 15th; John Mooney, also on the 15th; Sam Suchon on September 21st and 
Randy Steinhardt on September 23rd. Don't forget to wish these fine men a happy birthday 
when you see them! 

A couple of brief updates: please bring any meat raffle tickets with you to the meeting. 
Ali Detoro, daughter of Brother Jerry Sagal, request we donate $100.00 to the Wounded 
Warriors, in her father's name. We have some big news regarding our Membership Committee 
that will be shared at our meeting.

Brothers, have a great rest of August (and Labor Day weekend) and see you on the 7th!

Vivat Jesus!

Jesus Livies!

GK Greg Grimes
 						

